From: dick craig

To: Davis. Kris
Subject: Comment for Point Wells hearing
Date: Friday, May 4, 2018 12:09:50 PM

Good morning,

With the possible activation of Point Wells, as a Housing and Business venture, has any
thought been given to the TRAFFIC SITUATION. ?

| live on Richmond Beach Road, with the City of Shoreline removing a lane of traffic each way,
this will put an extra strain on the Capacity of Richmond Beach Road at all times of the day.
Has another Egress and Regress been looked at for the traffic of u9p to 3500 extra trips a day
to u9se only one access road. ?

This traffic problem needs to be addressed prior to any housing being started.

Have a great day,
Dick Craig
Shoreline resident
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